SBA Newsletter Survey Questions:

Title: "Small Business Administration Newsletter Feedback.

The purpose of this survey is to improve the relevance of the information provided within the newsletter. According to the Paperwork Reduction Act, you are not required to respond to this survey unless it displays a valid OMB 3245-0398. The estimated time to respond to the survey is 2 minutes, including time for reading the instructions. Send comments regarding this estimated time, or any other aspect of this survey to the Chief, Records Management Division, Small Business Administration, 409 Third Street, SW. Washington, DC20416 or SBA Desk Officer, Office of Management and Budget, New Executive Office Building, Rm. 10202, Washington, DC 20503.

- Do you find this newsletter useful? Y/N
- If you didn't find the newsletter useful, please explain what would make it useful to you.
- What newsletter topic do you find most useful?
 - o Information on loan programs
 - Information on government contracting
 - o Information on business counseling and training
 - o SBA news about leadership and SBA programs
 - SBA initiatives
 - o SBA events
 - o Blogs about SBA programs
 - Blogs about small business topics
 - Webinars about SBA programs
 - Webinars about small business topics
 - Online training courses
 - Small business success stories
 - Small business topics
 - Starting a business
 - Managing a business
 - Growing a business
 - Marketing & outreach
 - Exporting products or services
 - Disaster preparedness
 - Cybersecurity
- What topics would you like to see in the future?
- How often would you like to receive this newsletter?
 - o Weekly
 - o Twice per month
 - o Monthly
- Please provide any additional feedback that could be used to improve this newsletter.